

February 25, 2022

ODOT Outdoor Advertising Control Attention: Barbara Hoppes 200 N.E. 21st Street Oklahoma City, OK 73105

RE: ODOT notification letters dated Feb 9, 2022 notifying Lamar of Fine Outdoor Advertising Affidavits of Lease Expiration and the February 22nd ODOT notification letters

Dear Barbara,

Lamar Outdoor Advertising **does now agree** with the dates and facts claimed by Fine Outdoor Advertising on the affidavit of Lease Expiration on the following sign registration #'s:

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Lorinda Elizando Real Estate Manager, Tulsa

Barbara Hoppes

From:

Barbara Hoppes

Sent:

Friday, February 25, 2022 10:45 AM

To:

'Patrick Selcer'

Cc:

Derek Vinson; Thomas Davis

Subject:

RE: Fine Outdoor Advertising Permit Affidavits

Thank you for advising me Pat. I will send a notification letter to the property owners advising them that the dispute has been resolved and that the permit numbers will be cancelled. I will also prepare an official 90-day removal notification to Lamar when in the office on Monday.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Barbara Hoppes

Manager, Outdoor Advertising Control Branch Right-of-Way & Utilities Division Oklahoma Department of Transportation 200 N.E. 21* Street, Room 2 A-1 Oklahoma City, OK 73105 (405) 521-3005



From: Patrick Selcer <pselcer@lamar.com>
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 10:33 AM
To: Barbara Hoppes <BHOPPES@ODOT.ORG>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fine Outdoor Advertising Permit Affidavits

Good morning Barbara,

Please see the attached letter dated 2/25/2022 with Lamar Outdoor Advertising now agreeing with the Fine affidavits. Thank you for all your assistance.

Pat Selcer



Pat Selcer / Vice President & General Manager Lamar Advertising Company